
Unifund Plc  

Change of Address Notification 

 

Unifund Plc hereby notifies that with effect from 18th November 2024, the company's 
registered office address has changed. 

New Address: 4th Floor, 140 Aldersgate Street, London, EC1A 4HY 

This change has been duly recorded and updated in our official records. 

 

For any further information, please contact: 

 

The Directors 

4th Floor, 140 Aldersgate Street 

London  

EC1A 4HY 

Tel: +44 (0) 203 697 5353 

Email: spvservices@apexgroup.com 

 


